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Pamela Martin

From: Heather Fawkes < >

Sent: May 22, 2025 8:18 AM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 at Centennial Park 

Categories: Pickleball

[You don't o�en get email from  Learn why this is important at 
h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden�fica�on ] 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors , 
On the peninsula we have no dedicated pickleball courts and there are 15 tennis courts. Conver�ng the one tennis court to 
four permanent pickleball courts would be a wonderful addi�on to the park, and support the recrea�onal opportuni�es for 
peninsula residents. The current two temporary courts are o�en full. Thank you for helping to contribute to the health and 
welfare of our residents. 
Heather Fawkes 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
“The informa�on contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confiden�al informa�on of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemina�on, distribu�on or duplica�on of this 
communica�on is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 


